
 

Birch Lane Elementary School 
is participating in “Walk, Bike and Roll to School Day” on 

Tuesday, October 4th, 2022 

Join children and adults around the world to celebrate the 
benefits of walking, bicycling, and rolling to school. 

About our event: 

“Walk, Bike and Roll to School Day” is an annual event that promotes 
walking, bicycling and rolling to school for several reasons:   

– Promoting healthier habits 
– Promoting a cleaner environment by reducing the amount of air pollutants 
– Promoting safety by teaching our children safe pedestrian and bicycling skills 

 
Children (including bussers) can wear a specific color. It will create a rainbow of 
colors as children flow into the building as a symbol of unity, hope, and peace. 
 
• K - Red  
• 1st - Orange  
• 2nd - Yellow  
• 3rd - Green  
• 4th - Blue  
• 5th - Violet/Purple 

 

Scavenger Hunt – An optional fun activity for the children to do on 
their walk to school. 

Learn more at: https://www.walkbiketoschool.org/ 


